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Albuquerque, New Mexico

AROUND THE BASES

ALERT ALERT ALERT….SPECIAL 
EVENT OF 
INTEREST TO ALL 
SENIOR 
ATHLETES!!!  
Get the word out to 
your teams 
regarding the 

National Senior 
Games ONE YEAR OUT 

CELEBRATION. 
Downtown Albuquerque, Civic Center 
Plaza, Wednesday, June 13!  Pretty much 
all day! 
Loads of fun and things to see and do! 
I’ll be passing out flyers on Monday night! 

  

If you are not on a Team and want to play, post 
your name and information on 
www.nmseniorolympics.org or call 575-623-5777.
Other teams may need players, like YOU!

As the Silver 
Gloves 
organization 
grew, they were 
represented in 
the City League 
by three teams.  
What were the 
names of the 
teams?

(Answer farther 
down in the 
newsletter)

http://www.nmseniorolympics.org
http://www.nmseniorolympics.org
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We have 9 SWSL summer teams for 2018 
growing from six last year! 
     - Patti Stanalonis, League 

April 23rd - July 9th for 12 weeks
SENIOR WOMEN’S SOFTBALL LEAGUE

RETURNING Teams  CAPTAIN 

      Chicks With Sticks  Mary Rael 
      High Desert Diamonds  Joyce Montoya 
      Last Minute   Pauline Gutierrez 
      Jazz    Shirley Johnson 
      Right Stuff     Marlene Uribe 
      4 Fun               Josie Gonzales & 
       Adele Thompson 
NEW TEAMS 

      3 UP 3 DOWN   Cindy Sunstrom 
      Classic Hits   Althea Montoya & 
       Tommie Gonzales 
      Bat Attitude   Lou Wilburn & 
       Kathleen Sanchez

Lorri Helgesen - returnee 
Ellen Rowe 
Kathy Kayser 
Lenora Mace 
Yvonne Spottedhorse 
Kimberly Peterson 
Phyllis Miller 
Ruby Sandoval 
Helen Blackwell 
Nancy Rivera 
Lucia Gallegos 
Debbie Jo Almager 
Carolyn Ortega 
Mary Lopez 
Jayne Rinderer 
Kathleen Sanchez - returnee 
who with her husband, Mike, 
coaches Bat Attitude

Welcome New Players!
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This is the BIGGEST NEWS in 
Albuquerque New Mexico!
The Nation Senior Games are being 
held here next summer, 2019!

To qualify as an athlete in your sport for next year (2019), you MUST 
participate in the STATE GAMES THIS YEAR!

“You don’t stop playing because you grow old, you grow 
old because you stop playing.”

We are still looking for volunteers.   If you are willing and available, please let me know.Thank you!!   
Terry Delgado, Events Co-Coordinator 
New Mexico Senior Olympics, Inc. 
 Toll Free: 1-888-623-NMSO(6676) 
Cell: 575-910-2284 
Fax: 575-622-9244 

  

Participants may register, pay and sign a waiver on-line for a maximum of five (5) sports.  
www.nmseniorolympics.org.  Questions - toll free:  1-888-623-6676.  LOCAL 575-628-5777 
Volunteers registration open through June 1 -  on-line at https://18nmstatesummergamesvols.my-
trs.com (email address required). FOR VOLUNTEER QUESTIONS, CONTACT WENDY LUCK, 
(505) 210-1930 EMAIL: volunteer@nmseniorolympics.org * TOLL FREE: 1-888-623-NMSO (6676)  

There's more available on Wednesday, July 18:  Health Fair and Fitness Exam from 9 - 3 at MCM 
Elegante (2020 Menual Blvd. NE).  Opening Ceremony at Balloon Fiesta Park (lineup 6:30 - program 
at 7:30) followed by an Athlete Social at the Balloon Fiesta Park.   

On Saturday, July 21 - Dinner Banquet at 6PM and dance from 8 - midnight (fee $28) - pre-order 
tickets on entry form or purchase at Souvenir Store at Game Headquarters, MCM Elegante, before 
noon on Friday, July 20.  

www.nmseniorolympics.org
Click here for 

all the 
information you 

need and 
registration 

forms!

http://www.nmseniorolympics.org/
https://18nmstatesummergamesvols.my-trs.com/
https://18nmstatesummergamesvols.my-trs.com/
mailto:volunteer@nmseniorolympics.org
http://www.nmseniorolympics.org/
https://18nmstatesummergamesvols.my-trs.com/
https://18nmstatesummergamesvols.my-trs.com/
mailto:volunteer@nmseniorolympics.org
http://www.nmseniorolympics.org
http://www.nmseniorolympics.org
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Type to enter text

www.nmseniorolympics.orClick 
Here

http://www.nmseniorolympics.org
http://www.nmseniorolympics.org
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Ladies,
Please save your 
old but decent 
gloves for me to 
take to Mexico 

next Fall. Also 
collecting used 
balls if anyone 
has too many!
Thanks much,
Debbie Bryan  
HDD    
pdbryan57@gmail.com    
(505) 379-6485

 
Sister Toni Palermo, a 
former player and one of the 
Players Association Board 
Members, is scheduled for 
surgery Thurs., May 3, to 
relieve pressure on a nerve 
in her back.  The constricted 
nerve has resulted in much 
pain, and the loss of feeling 
in her right leg and foot.  
Please keep her in your 
thoughts and prayers for a 
successful outcome from 
the surgery, and I’m sure 
she would appreciate 
receiving cards.  Toni is a 
popular AAGPBL player who 
visited Albuquerque for the 
reunion. 
 Her address is:
Sister Toni Palermo
2940 Coho St.
Madison, WI  53713-3068 WINTER PRACTICE Contact Shirley to get on the 

contact list for Winter Practice 
Vietnam Veteran Fields 
805 Locust Pl NE - 87102 
sjohnson@gorealize.com 

WINTER PRACTICE Contact Shirley to get on the 
contact list for Winter Practice 
Vietnam Veteran Fields 
805 Locust Pl NE - 87102 
sjohnson@gorealize.com 

Need a mechanic?
BRAKES
OIL CHANGE
BATTERY
STARTERS
ALTERNATORS
SPARK PLUGS
WIRES Etc.
Plus 
Copy machine & printer repair 
Call (505) 331-9654 or
clind@southwestcopy.com

Call CJ Lind

Auto Repair
Call CJ Lind

A Speedy Recovery to 
Karen Rogers
Brenda Hamilton
Courtney McBride
Toni Palermo
Helen Hamacher
Susan Berajas

Sympathy and Prayers to  
Rachel Alvarez (her sister passed)
Marlene Uribe (her mother passed)
Lillie Martinez & Lenora Mace 

Start collecting your items NOW!

Yolanda's dad 
comes to the games 
and sits behind the 
umpire.  He lost his 
old silver cell phone 
last night. (Mon. 
May 14th) Anybody 
pick it up? Call 
Yolanda at 
604-3121. 

Send your photos and 
accomplishments and news to the 

newsletter gaylemaloy@gmail.com

mailto:pdbryan57@gmail.com
mailto:pdbryan57@gmail.com
mailto:gaylemaloy@gmail.com
mailto:gaylemaloy@gmail.com
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At the Isotopes 
Game in April. 
What a difference 
in the weather a 
few days makes!

May 19th -    IBEW Charity Softball Tournament at the New 
Albuquerque Sports Complex on the 

Westside.
June 3 - B2B Restaurant Fundraiser for Silver Gloves
July 7th -  NM Sports Foundation Goodwill Good Deeds Drive 

at Netherwood Church.
August 3 - 5  Women’s Senior Softball Summer Smash, Prescott 

Arizona
August 24 - 26th   Women ’s SeniorSoftball Tournament at the New   

Albuquerque Sports Complex on the Westside.
August 25th Silver Gloves “FIESTA” FOR NMSO Women’s 
Softball Players, Family & Friends 6:00 pm South 

Valley Multipurpose Senior Center
August 25th  Silver Gloves Silent Auction in conjunction with the 

Fiesta
Sept 1 - 2 - Gallup Senior Wooden Bat Tournament - Gallup 

New Mexico
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The SG Executive Board is requesting your 
support at our next fundraiser on June 3, 2018, 
at the B2B Restaurant from 12:00 pm to 9:00 
pm. Come on out and enjoy a burger while 
supporting Silver Gloves.  Share with your 
friends and family. 

Funds generated from all fundraisers support 
SG Players (discounted summer softball fees),  
and the purchase of softball equipment for skills 
development practices and league games.   If 
you have any questions about this fundraiser or 
others, please feel free to contact me. 
Debbie Parrish
President, Silver Gloves 
cali932@hotmail.com

NOTE! 
There are 2 locations of this restaurant, be sure to go to the 
NobHill location 
3118 Central Ave SE Nob Hill - 505-262-2222

Answer: Kachinas, 
Dreamcatchers, 
and Roadrunners.
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2018 Silver Gloves News 

In May, Silver Gloves will celebrate 19 years of being an established 
organization.  The senior women’s softball program continues to 
thrive engaging women age 50 and over to play softball and remain 
physically active.   We are proud to be affiliated with All-American 
Girls Professional Softball League (AAGPBL) and the New Mexico 
Senior Sports Foundation (NMSSF), both 501(c)(3) organizations.  
Our organization is focused on the importance of regular exercise 
and constructive activity regardless of one’s age.  Silver Gloves is 
also a working partner with the New Mexico Senior Sports 
Foundation, Albuquerque’s Senior Women Softball League and 
New Mexico Senior Olympics. 

To begin the new year, Silver Gloves members recently elected a new 
Executive Board.  The new board members are:  

Debbie Parrish, President Bonnie Coleman, Vice-President

Sharon Tregembo, Secretary Lynette Ewer, Treasurer

At Large Members:  Connie Dayton, Lois Gray, Althea Montoya, Dora Rodriguez & Edna 
Worf 

The Executive Board met on February 7, 2018, to establish an action plan for the year.  Some of 
the high points include establishing a robust membership recruitment program; hold fundraisers to 
generate revenue for SG initiatives; continue player development; and co-sponsor a Social for the 
New Mexico Senior Olympics Softball Tournament on August 24-26.  As well, we will continue to 
work with SWSL to support a successful spring, summer, and fall softball seasons. If you want 
more information about Silver Gloves or how to join, please contact Debbie Parrish at 
730-2313 or any of the board members.

Debbie Parrish, President, Silver Gloves

Shirley Johnson, Sharon Tregembo, Marsha Long, Lois Gray, Debbie 
Parrish, Connie Dayton, Bonnie Coleman
Girls State Softball Tournament Exhibition by Silver Gloves
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 Patti Stanalonis
Senior Women’s Softball League Coordinator

    patalonis@aol.com 
    (505) 715-2605 
Arvita Higgins       
      SWSL  Assistant Coordinator     
  arvitahiggins@yahoo.com 
  (505) 250-5774                    

Senoras and Senoritas of Senior Softball, 

NO TIME FOR A SIESTA, FOR THIS NIGHT WE FIESTA!!! 
The Silver Gloves Senior 
Softball league in 
partnership with the 
Bernalillo County Parks 
and Recreation in 
Albuquerque, NM is 
sponsoring a Senior 
Women's Softball Fiesta 
during the New Mexico 
Senior Olympics, on 
Saturday, 25 August 2018.  
The Fiesta will start at 
6:00pm - 9:00pm at the 
Southwest Multipurpose 
Senior Center located at 
2008 Larrazolo SW, 
Albuquerque, NM.  The 
menu will be authentic New 
Mexican cuisine. 
We hope you can join us.  
The price for the Fiesta is 
$8.00 if purchased before 
31 July 2018.  If purchased 
at the door, price is $10.00.  
However; VERY LIMITED 
quantity will be available at 

the door.  Hasta Luego,

Contacts
Debbie Parrish 

Silver Gloves - President 
cali932@hotmail.com 

	 505-730-2313 

Gayle Maloy - Newsletter		 	
	 gaylemaloy@gmail.com 
	 505-250-7789

mailto:cali932@hotmail.com
mailto:gaylemaloy@gmail.com
mailto:patalonis@aol.com
mailto:arvitahiggins@yahoo.com
mailto:cali932@hotmail.com
mailto:gaylemaloy@gmail.com
mailto:patalonis@aol.com
mailto:arvitahiggins@yahoo.com

